
 Healthy lifestyle program for    
 pre-diabetic patients   

 The Need: America faces a looming  
 public health epidemic of Type II
 Diabetes stemming from unhealthy  
 lifestyles. This fee-based program is
 inaccessible in many areas of the  
 community with the highest need.

 Your Impact: Your gift of $400 will  
 enable one participant to benefit 
 from this program.  

IMPACT YOUR COMMUNITY PROGRAM SNAPSHOT

DIABETES PREVENTION
YMCA OF COASTAL GEORGIA ANNUAL CAMPAIGN

ADDRESSING CRITICAL COMMUNITY NEEDS

The Challenge: America faces a looming public health epidemic of Type II 
Diabetes stemming from unhealthy lifestyles. Diabetes is a serious chronic 
condition that can lead to heart disease, high blood pressure, loss of limbs 
and blindness. The CDC reports that more than 29 million people in the 
United States have diabetes and 86 million are pre-diabetic. Research has 
shown that some long-term damage to the body, especially the heart and 
circulatory system, may already be occurring during pre-diabetes. If trends 
continue, it is estimated that 1 in 3 Americans could develop diabetes by 
2050.

How the Y is Helping: Currently, there is no cure for diabetes but 
pre-diabetes can be prevented. Though prediabetes is often a precursor to          
diabetes-diet and lifestyle changes, including modest weight loss, can help 
prevent or delay the onset of diabetes. The YMCA Diabetes Prevention 
Program is a healthy lifestyle program for adults at high risk of diabetes, 
teaching the fundamentals of good nutrition and exercise. The goal of this 
community-based lifestyle improvement program is to empower adults with 
lasting lifestyle changes that will improve their overall health and reduce 
their chance of developing Type II diabetes.

How You Can Help: This fee-based program is in access in many areas of the 
community with the highest need. Your gift of $400 will enable one participant 
to benefit from this program. 

Our Impact: Phillip, a YMCA Diabetes Prevention Program participant, shared, 
“ Becoming aware of what you eat, learning about food labels, and fat grams, 
helps the program extend beyond just me and also helps my family. “ He went 
on to say, “One benefit is that my spouse is becoming more aware because of 
my participation and in turn she prompts me when I need it and supports me 
when I need it, too.”

WELLNESS AND
RECOVERY


